
From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 2:54 PM EST 
To: Robert Lazaro <rlazaro@novaregion.org> 
CC: Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com>; Ruff, Emi <emiruff@amazon.com> 
Subject: RE: Following up: Northern Virginia Regional Commission 

Wonderful. I'm moving others to bcc to spare their inboxes and Emi to help us to confirm a time.

 

Very best,

 

Andrea

 

 

Andrea Fava| Public Policy Director | Amazon

afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510

 

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Robert Lazaro [mailto:rlazaro@novaregion.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 9:12 AM

To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>; Libby Garvey <Lgarvey@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: ldirocco@viennava.gov; Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com>

Subject: Re: Following up: Northern Virginia Regional Commission

 

Dear Andrea,

 

I am free all day Monday and then on Thursday in the afternoon from 1 to about 5.

 

If that doesn't work am happy to arrange the following week.

 

Regards,

 

Bob

 

ï»¿On 2/14/19, 9:00 AM, "Fava, Andrea" <afava@amazon.com> wrote:

 

Dear Libby, thank you for this introduction!

 

Dear Bob, we'd love to learn more about NVRC. I'm also adding Brian Moore from our team. Is there a

time next week that would be convenient for a call?

 

Very best,

 

Andrea

 

 

Andrea Fava| Public Policy Director | Amazon

afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510

 

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Robert Lazaro [mailto:rlazaro@novaregion.org]

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 10:34 AM

To: Libby Garvey <Lgarvey@arlingtonva.us>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

Cc: ldirocco@viennava.gov

Subject: Re: Following up: Northern Virginia Regional Commission

 

Dear Libby,

 

Many thanks for the e-introduction.

 

Dear Ms. Fava,

 

It goes without saying the Region is excited about Amazon's decision to invest in our region. We

would be more than happy to have you join us at a future meeting. Be more than happy to discuss it with

you over the phone or in person.

 

Kind regards,

 

Bob

 

On 1/24/19, 10:57 PM, "Libby Garvey" <Lgarvey@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

 

Hi Andrea (and Ardine):  I was at NVRC tonight and spoke with our Chair, Mayor Laurie DiRocco

and Bob Lazaro the NVRC Executive Director, as well as Sharon Bulova, Chair of the Fairfax County

Board.  All were enthusiastic about having Amazon come to talk with commissioners about workforce



development.

 

As I mentioned, NVRC has been focusing on regional workforce issues for several years.  I think

this could be a very good opportunity for Amazon to hear from many of the local elected officials in N.

Virginia and for us to hear from you.  I think we all have the same goals in this area.

 

Iâ€™m copying Bob and Laurie here so you can connect directly with them to work out what date

and format seem most useful.  All best, Libby

 

Sent from my iPad

 

 

 

 


